
23 February 2024

Dear Parents/ carers

Re: Y11/12 Higher Education & Apprenticeship
Information Evening for Parents & Students

You are warmly invited to attend an Information Evening at 6:00pm on Thursday, 14 March
2024 in the Hayward Theatre at St Peter’s Collegiate Academy. During the evening we will
set out and explain the process for university applications and how this will be managed
within the academy. In addition to this, there will also be a presentation from guest speakers
on apprenticeships, student finance, and the academy/ government expectations relating to
work experience (WEX).

You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions and staff will be available afterward
to discuss your queries further.

We recognise that the UCAS process and the associated decisions can be stressful and
daunting for students and parents. The role of parents in supporting their sons and
daughters at this time is a significant one and I would encourage all parents to attend and
gain a greater understanding of how the process will work. The Information Evening marks
the beginning of the Higher Education process at the academy. We have put a great deal of
effort into ensuring it is a well-managed and smooth process.

Please sign up for this event using the following link before Monday, 11 March 2024.  

https://events.bookitbee.com/st-peters-collegiate-school/higher-education-evening/

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. B Beeston
Head of Sixth Form
bbeeston@stpetersacademy.org.uk
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